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Chiefly Speaking -
My Brothers -

It looks like this year, the 45" anniversary of
the lodge, is going to be a big bang. We
had an amazing ordeal program at the
summer camps and | would like to send my
thanks to those arrowmen who worked hard
to make that program a success at camp. |
would also like ot personally welcome and

congratulate those members who joined at camp.

The program Kickoff at Murray park was also a big success. | would
like to thank all those arrowmen who came out for some games, and
food, and especially all those who came and re-regijstered at this
event. The theme for this year, which focuses on remembering our
past, was also presented at this event. What an event!

I would like to challenge every member of the lodge to get active and
participate in this historic year. Come be a part of the year that will
pave a new road for the Order of the Arrow. As we focus on the past,
let us aiso look to the future and to YOU the future leaders of this

lodge.

EXCELLENCE!
1956-2001

45™ ANNIVERSARY

SERVICE!

Dates & Times:

Keeping up is better than making up - mark
these on your calendar:

September:

8-9  T7:00 pm Kickoff Pine Canyon -

Call Chapter Adviser for info.

21 7:00 pm LECM - Tracy

21 7:00 pm Brotherhood Tracy

28 7:00 pm Officer's Mtg Tracy Ser Ctr
28 7:00 pm Council Quality Unit
October:

13-14 7:00 pm Ordeal - Tracy Fort Area
Lodge Hosted -

19 6:00 pm Brotherhood Tracy

19 7:00 pm LECM - Tracy

27 7:00 pm Officer's Mtg Tracy Ser Ctr
November:

16 6:00 pm Brotherhood Tracy

16 7:00 pm LECM - Tracy

30

7:00 pm Officer's Mtg Tracy Ser Ctr
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New Officer —

Due to the fact that no one ran for the position of Lodge
Treasurer, the Lodge Chief has appointed Chris Anderson
as the new Lodge Treasurer. Chris is 16, an Eagle Scout
from Chapter 17 and has been activity in a lot of OA
activities including Coup Trail where he served this year as
one of the Vice Chiefs.

Fellowship 2001 -

Doug Bennion reports that the Fellowship committee is well
under way for an exciting event next summer.

The Theme will be 45 Years of Tradition and in addition to
the Fellowship it will be the 45™ Anniversary of the Lodge.
They are currently recruiting staff - and you can sign up for it
by contacting Aaron Goodrich, Lodge Vice Chief at
aaronjgoodrich@deseretonline.com and have him forward
your name to Doug

The dates are June 12-16, 2001, and the cost will be about
$55.00. Plan on it now! Doug can be reached at: 571-
9761

Batting Average -

SCORE BOX - 8/31/00

Category So Far | Goal
Total Mmbrs 449 | 2000
New Ordeals 122 | 1000
New Brohds 0 | 200
Unit Elect 53 | 1000
Unit Reps 12 | 1000
Service Hrs 976 | 16000
Chp Mtg Ave 10 50

We are on a roll. The box score shows great improvement
considering none of the chapters met over the summer.

REMEMBER: We set the pace - we don't foliow it!

45™ Anniversary -

The lodge was founded in 1956 at Ceremonies at Steiner
where the first ordeal was held. This year marks the 45"
Anniversary of Tradition, Service and Fellowship in the EL-KU-
TA Lodge.

Already an Anniversary Flap is being designed and the year
will have a number of other exciting features to it, ending
with a Birthday Celebration at the summer fellowship. Stay
tuned for more information.

Unit Reps -

This is a great way to serve your unit and you will be getting
an issue of the Nimat, the new publication for the reps in
the lodge. It comes out every 2 months. All that is hecessary
is that you let the lodge know that you have been appointed

- you can do this at the time you or your unit leader buys the
patch for your uniform.. We will keep you on the list for 6
months - longer if you are reappointed.

" Go after that next rank and do some real service for your unit

at the same time. Contact Kason Goodrich to sign up at
2870-9190.

Program Kick Off -

The Annual Program Kickoff for all Chapter officers and
advisers will be held September 9, 2000, from 8:00 am until
2:00 pm at Pine Canyon. Breakfast and Lunch will be
served there is no cost. Call the Lodge Secretary and let him
know how many are coming. '

Lodge Officers and Advisers are invited to be present Friday
night for their training and stay overnight.

A Brotherhood will be held at 7:00 am at Pine Canyon for
anyone interested. Fee: $12.50.

NOAC News -

Wow! What a trip! What a conference! Incredible is the only
way to describe it. Some of our members served on staff,
some drove almost non-stop to be there and some toured ,
but the net result was that all of them had a ball.

The training was exciting. The shows really great (in fact the
fodge had its system down for getting great seats at each of
them). Founder's Day had everything from the Navy rock

band, Atlantis, to foods from across the nation, to a number
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of activities from a dunking tank to a silk screen operation
for your own shirts. All of the lodge participated in serving
as staff for Founder's Day and in presenting Coup Trail and
ceremonies ideas at the Best of The Best presentations in
the morning of Founder’'s Day. Our presentations were

excellant and a lot of interest in Coup Trail was generated.

The tour group hit Washington DC, Virginia Beach,
Monticelio, Pigeon Forge, and Atlanta before and after the
conference and kept moving from early morning until late at
night. The special tour of the Capital in Washington, the
Lincoin Memorial at night, the beach, and the Coke
Museum were just some of the hightlites.

Members on staff were; David Halliday, Fred Dupaix, and
Dick Smalley. The contingent was comprised of Aaron
Anderson, Bryan Paget, David Augason, Dale Flink,
Chris Flink, Richard Flink, Aaron Goodrich, Andrew
Perry, Kason Goodrich, Chris Coonradt, Doug Bennion,
Chris Kennedy, William Kennedy, John Kennedy, Landon
Huber, and Steve Luna.

Thanks to Aaron Anderson, Chairman and Bryan Paget
Adviser, for their work in making it successful.

The next conference will be held in lhdiana in 2002 - now is
the time to start making plans for it. The cost will be about
$1200.00. '

Like the New Look! -

The new membership cards have a new look. The Naticnal
Office has updated the cards to fit better printers and we
have customised them a little.

If you havent registered, send in the form and we'll return
one of the new exciting cards!

Like this one!!

~Margin Notes -

Pictures of the fellowship can be found at:
hitp://members.xoom.com/garykirby if you are interested.

Troop and Team Rep patches will be available at LECM and
at the Kickoff - please have the hame of the arrowman who
will be the rep. Cost is $2.25.

Check with your chapter adviser for the date and time of your
September chapter meeting. If you aren’t sure - contact
Tyler Engh at 572-1917 and he can tell you.

~ Check out the Lodge Website at:

WWW.Xmission.com? —eureka/el-Ku-ta or link on to it from the
council website. The council web page is located at
www.gslc-bsa.org. ' BN )

Dance Team. The lodge dance team practices every -
Saturday 7-8:00 am at 7731 W. 3500 So. The team also
needs drummers and singers. Outfits are not necessary -
they will provide instruction on that. '

Want to help with the Legend or the webpage, contact Tyler
Engh at Dasecretary ty2000@yahoo.com or at 572-1979.

Interested in being an Elangomat and working towards one of
those rare, restricted patched. The requirements have
changed this year and now is the time to get involved. Call
Kason Goodrich at 280-9190.

Adviser’s Minute —

Wow, was NOAC Exciting! | don’t think that | got 4 hours of
sleep any night | was there. However, it is great to be back
and to see the plans fo the officers taking shape for the
coming year.

Thanks to those of you that are sending in your names to get
involved. Now is the time that the committees are being put
together and we need your help - if you haven'’t volunteered
yet, you can send in the regjstration sheer or contact Tyler
Engh who will get your name to the right individual.

We need every arrowman to make the chain of brotherhood
strong. We need every arrowman to carry the message to
those that will join tkis year. We need every arrowman - you
- to make our 45™ yearcome alive.

Yoyrs in Brotherhood,

Halliday
Lodge Adviser
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MEMBER INVOLVEMENT FORM
YES, | WANT TO BE INVOLVED:

NAME:

FULL ADDRESS:

TROOP OR TEAM NUMBER (OR DISTRICT IF ADULT) (REQUIRED)
PHONE: DATE OF BIRTH:

RANK: IF YOU WANT TO GET INVOLVED CHECK THE BOX:

[ Ordeal Committee [J Brotherhood Committee [ Ceremonies

1 Fellowship Staff [ Web Page / Legend I Unit Rep Program

L) Chapter Trainihg Team [ Scout-O-Rama (J Lodge Banquet

DUES PAYMENT
Dues are $7.00 per year. Our year
starts on July 1, 2000. Check your
label for the expiration date.
ENCLOSED: §

Do not write below this line

3 Dance Team

.Turn in to any scout shop or mail to: Lodge Secretary, 525 Foothill Blvd., Salt Lake City, UT 84113

LAST ISSUE UNLESS YOUR DUES ARE CURRENT — CHECK THE LABEL
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